
THE NCC SENIOR CAMPAIGN: 
Next Generation Philanthropy

To Benefit the Annual Fund at Nassau Community College

The Nassau Community College Foundation invites you to be part of the Next Generation 
Philanthropy! As you complete your journey here at NCC, and look to the new adventures 
that await you, consider the private philanthropy that supported your time at NCC. The 
NCC Foundation relies on the generous support from a community of NCC donors. Their 
giving each year provides funding for scholarships, NCC Faculty Development Grants, 
College Programs and Events, and leaves a lasting impact on the NCC Community.  

Please join Next Generation Philanthropy by making a gift of at least $25 to support 
the Nassau Community College Foundation Annual Fund by May 21st and you will 
receive a 2025 Philanthropy Cord. This special cord can be worn during the NCC 
Commencement Ceremony to commemorate your commitment to support the next 
generation of NCC students.

Philanthropy cords can be purchased online or in person starting April 28th at the NCC 
Campus Store (1 Duncan Avenue, Garden City NY 11530). All cords can be picked up or 
purchased from 11:00 am until 2:00 pm, Mondays through Thursdays until May 21st. 

Congratulations on your achievement, we wish you all the best as you embark on your 
new adventure, and thank you for supporting the adventure of future NCC students. 

Order your Philanthropy Cord Here

https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/donor-form/?svcid=renxt&formId=e81e6db7-cc57-4b65-8a97-4b3909e91eac&envid=p-kk8AqPQtxEOE_M6zsBDpnw&zone=usa&utm_source=qr-code



